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Yorktown Heights, January 28, 2021 — Happy New Year from the Yorktown Grange! The 
Grange is excited to begin planning this year’s event with cautious optimism. Currently 
scheduled for September 10th, 11th and 12th, the 97th Annual Yorktown Grange Fair will be a 
big step in our return to normal and a chance for all of us to revel in the joys of community, 
together, once again. 


In the spirit of community, the Grange needs volunteers to organize and staff an event to 
remember. There are plenty of opportunities to help with all activities. Assistance will be 
needed for the competitions including Lego, Needlework, Photography, Baking, Woodworking, 
Horticulture, Livestock, Poultry, and audience participation contests. There are also posts 
available to help the Fair run smoothly, because everything from the gate to the garbage is 
important. To lend a hand, please visit our website, yorktowngrangefair.org and fill out the 
volunteer form. 


Westchester County’s only true country fair will be here before we know it and we can’t wait to 
spend the weekend with you. For more information, please visit yorktowngrangefair.org. 
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